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Please remember to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the appropriate place on your Form 5, Certification.

Notices:

1. To resolve discrepancies between the published RFP notification and within the printed document set, please use the following as the official dates:
a. The official Issue Date was January 22, 2019.
b. The official “Deadline for Proposers Questions” is 3:00 PM February 18, 2019.

2. The incumbent contractor has provided additional information on 2018 drop-box hauls and tonnage inaccurately categorized as “open market” accounts.  Related information provided in this addendum includes a cover letter from the incumbent, and a list of drop-box customers and tonnage hauled that wasn’t included in the data provided with the RFP as released. (Attachments A and B)

3. Note that the Form 2 may be updated with revised container/haul counts at a future date, but if not, the counts provided on the Form 2 released with the RFP will be used solely for calculating proposal rate scores as described in the RFP.

4. Calendar year 2018 tonnage was reported to the City by the incumbent hauler.  The City copied tonnage data into a spreadsheet with formatting consistent with the year 2015, 2016, and 2017 tonnage data as originally distributed with the RFP. The data for Participation Statistics, Waste Stream Diversion, and Customer Counts for the last half of 2018 did not get linked to this spreadsheet so those rows are omitted.  (Attachment C)

5. The original RFP Attachment B.5 has been revised to include drop box hauls for City operations (for calendar year 2018). These hauls and disposal were generally provided at no charge. (Attachment D)

Attachments:
(A): Clarification letter from incumbent contractor
(B): Additional customer & tonnage spreadsheet from incumbent contractor
(C): 2018 tonnage data
(D): Revised Appendix B.5 City Facility Service Levels (drop box accounts added) 
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